
Responses to recommendations 
 

Recommendation Response 

4a - The Committee recommends the 
Director of Property and Assets apply 
for consent to Sport England and that 

the Committee receive a copy of this 
letter. 

 

Initial discussions have taken place with Sport England over the potential 
redevelopment of the Woodlands Meed School Site with feedback provided in 
August 2019 and a follow up meeting in September 2019.  However, due to 

uncertainty over the ingress and egress to the site and the impact on the 
overall deliverability and layout this has not been progressed.  This is to ensure 

that any feedback from Sport England reflects the overall proposal and takes 
into account any design changes. 
 

However, a suitable access route has now been identified and subject to 
Cabinet approval on the 26th May design can move forward.*  At the earliest 

opportunity contact will be made with Sport England to agree its requirements. 

 

* Outlined in paragraph 2.2 of the decision report to Cabinet on 26 May 
https://westsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s16415/Item%204b%20-%20CAB0320.21_Woodlands%20Meed.pdf  

https://westsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s16415/Item%204b%20-%20CAB0320.21_Woodlands%20Meed.pdf

